
                                                                                                                     
 

Cottingham Road 
Corby 

Northamptonshire 
NN17 1TD 

t 01536 213100 
enquiries@corbytechnicalschool.org 

Principal: Angela Reynolds 

 

4th July 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
RE: BWT Chess Tournament - Wednesday 13th July 2022 
 
I am delighted to inform you that your child has been selected to take part in a chess tournament at Brooke 
Weston Academy. The event will take place on Wednesday 13th July 2022 during school hours.  
 
The scheduling of the event means that lunch time and student collection/departure from school at the end of 
the school day are unaffected. There is no cost for the trip and students will be transported by school minibus to 
the event.  Students are required to wear full school uniform.  
 
If you are happy for your child to attend, please confirm this via WisePay. 
 
If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact Miss Kidner, Librarian on 01536 213100 or at 
jkidner@corbytechnicalschool.org.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
Mrs L Arnold 
Vice Principal 
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